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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2517 authorizes the Commissioner of Health to require general acute care hospitals, and 

others as necessary, to make electronic medical records of patients who have been diagnosed 

with birth defects or had poor reproductive outcomes available to the State Health Department. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Johnson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review of HB 1417, it has been determined that the measure has no fiscal implications to 

the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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